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NO CLASSES 
ON FRIDAY, 
APRIL 19TH

If you have already paid 
for sessions on that date, 

             a credit will be 
          applied to your 

next session.

KIDS’ GARDEN & PLAY AREA COMING SOON

BACK TO 
SCHOOL 
WEDNESDAY
AUGUST 
SEVENTH 
2019

hello, parents!
We are happy to introduce our bi-monthly 
newsletter to help keep you informed of 
our happenings at Brainchild Creations. 

This issue includes information about:
• our upcoming summer programming
• fall registration
• how parents can help
• our next service project
• our new teaching assistants
• announcements: now a nut free zone

We’ll be taking off the month of June so that we can focus on creating 
a safe and fun play area outside for our summer sessions this July! Being 
able to extend our classroom to the outside will give us even more 
opportunities for messy play and activities like tending the kids’ garden. 
If you would like to help, we will need volunteers as we will be construct-
ing a fence and rebuilding a large wooden playset. As well, we will 
gladly accept old or new flower pots of all sizes, and most things garden 
related: extra soil, mulch, plants, small garden statues, etc. 

SUMMER SESSIONS FROM 9-NOON
THE FIRST FOUR WEEKS OF JULY

While our gym time may be limited when the Acros team of gym-
nasts will be training this summer, we will be spending a lot of time 
outdoors, playing, gardening, and taking our Challenge Island 
experiments to new messy levels - from creating bubbles big 
enough to stand inside to creating our own symphony of outdoor 
musical instruments. 

Summer sessions (July 3- July 21)
$18 per day/ $85 per week/ or $325 for the entire 4-weeks 

Current students will not need to register again, but please let us 
know right away if your child(ren) will attending so we can reserve 
their spots.

Please be aware of price and policy changes for fall. These prices are slightly higher than 
our current spring semester. For families with 3 or more children in attendance, daily prices 
will remain $15 per child. We will also be charging a registration fee for fall, but because 
we appreciate our current parents and students so much, we have developed a referral 
program just for you. 

FALL 2019 PRICING 
NON-REFUNDABLE REGISTRATION FEE - $75 ($25 REGISTRATION/ $50 SUPPLY FEE) 

5-DAY/WEEK OPTION - $300/MONTH    -     4-DAY/WEEK OPTION - $250/MONTH

3-DAY/WEEK OPTION - $190/MONTH    -     2-DAY/WEEK OPTION - $130/MONTH

1-DAY/WEEK OPTION - $65/MONTH

INTERMITTENT ATTENDANCE - $20/PER DAY (ONE-TIME $25 REGISTRATION FEE)

Need an OCCASIONAL three-hour break from your preschooler so you can go to an appointment, meet-
ing, or get an important errand done? We understand. If you would like your child to attend a few times a 
semester but do not want to commit to a regular schedule, you can text us at 812-568-0514 about AVAIL-
ABILITY for individual days. [While we offer this service for parents’ convenience, preschoolers do gain 
more from our program when they attend on a regular basis.]

ABSENCE/CANCELLATION POLICY

While we do not offer refunds for absences including snow delays and cancellations, parents can sched-
ule makeup days as their schedule and space allows.

SPECIAL OFFER FOR OUR CURRENT PARENTS:
REFER AND FRIEND, AND WHEN THEY SIGN UP AND MENTION YOUR NAME, 
WE WILL WAIVE YOUR REGISTRATION FEE

YOUR OPINION MATTERS! PLEASE HELP US 
SPREAD THE WORD ABOUT OUR PROGRAM BY 
WRITING AND SHARING REVIEWS ON OUR 
FACEBOOK, GOOGLE, AND YELP PAGES. 

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

OUR UPCOMING COMMUNITY SERVICE PROJECT FOR
THE OHIO VALLEY RONALD McDONALD HOUSE
We are so excited that on Thurday, April 18, 
our older kids will be working together to 
build a play kitchen, just like the one in our 
classroom, that we will donate to our local 
Ronald McDonald House. The staff there 
have invited us for a tour to see their facility 
and understand more about what their 
charity does and how kids can continue to 
help.  MORE DETAILS COMING SOON.

We are considering the morn-
ing of Wednesday, April 24th 
for a tour with any kids who 
would want to meet Miss Jenny 
at Ronald McDonald House to 
deliver the kitchen and go on 
a tour. Regular morning classes 
will still take place at Acros 
with Mr. Kyle and Miss Katie.

Please send Miss Jenny a text at 812-568-0514 if you are interest-
ed in the tour on April 24th so we can see if that date will work.

MEET OUR TWO NEW 
TEACHING ASSISTANTS

MISS 
KATIE
[wednesday
 mornings]

MISS 
KRISTIN

[friday 
afternoons]

welcome to our brainchild creations team ! 
As our classes have grown in size, we excited to welcom Kristin Slosser and Katie Kimball to our 
team. Both Kristin and Katie have backgrounds in education and working with children, and like Mr. 
Kyle and Miss Jenny, they are parents whose children also attend our sessions. They have already 
been a great help to us both in and out of the classroom. Learn more about them in the WHO WE 
ARE section of our website. 

WE ARE NOW
COMPLETELY 
NUT FREE 
THANK YOU 
FOR YOUR 
CONSIDERATION 
OF ALL OUR 
STUDENTS’ 
HEALTH & SAFETY. 

special thanks...
We want to extend our gratitude to all of you for your belief in our program and your confidence 
in Kyle and me as we have taken on this incredible adventure. We love seeing your kids every 
week and seeing how excited they are about learning and, of course, playing in the gym. 
We also want to thank multiple parents who recently brought in donations:

• to Kim Acuna for her donation of several educational board games and books

• to PeTra Grabner for her donation of fabric and yarn

• to Kristin Slosser for her donation of a ton of recyclable items for our Mesker Zoo Art Projects

• to Kristi Parrish for her donation of a box of applesauce pouches.

Jenny & Kyle

See more amazing pics on our website, facebook page, and instagram feed,
and don’t forget to share!


